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I shared with my class what our competitions were going to be for 

Welsh week. We made daffodils using tissue paper and paper rolls to 

decorate our doors. We drew pictures of places in Cardiff such as 

the Millennium Centre and Cardiff Castle to decorate our classroom 

windows. We also learnt a song by the Stereophonics but we changed 

the lyrics using Welsh body parts as we have been learning about the 

body in our Welsh and Science lessons. We had so much fun doing 

the competitions and taking part in Welsh week.  

From Cayson and Shayma  

In year 2 we made beautiful posters 

about Wales using pictures of Welsh 

dragons, daffodils and leeks. We also 

played some Welsh games and songs 

to practise our Welsh such as 

counting to the highest number in 

Welsh and the wheels on the bus. We 

had a lot of fun.  

 
From the Criw in Year 2 
 

In our Welsh lessons we have been 

learning about the time, so we decided 

to learn a song called Rhoc a RÔl.  It 

was a great song as it helped us to 

practise telling the time. We are 

working hard on our handwriting in 

year 5, so we used a poem called St 

David’s Day by Brenda Williams and 

wrote the poem in beautiful joined up 

writing. We used our chromebooks to 

research pictures of our community 

and sketched famous places such as 

the Millennium Stadium. We didn’t 

win, but we had so much celebrating 

Welsh week! 

 

From Maymuna and Ghali    Year 5  
 

Article 31: Every child has the right 
to … take part in a wide range of 

cultural and artistic activities. 



 
 


